Legal Notice, Easton, CT
The Easton Planning and Zoning Commission will conduct a public hearing on May 18,
2015 at 7:30pm at the Conference Room A of the Easton Town Hall, 225 Center Road,
on the following application: 15-01, Resubdivision Application Prepared for Americo &
Maria Paniccia, 21 & 25 West Wind Road, as shown on a map entitled “Subdivision
Plan, 25 West Wind Road, Trumbull/Easton, Connecticut”, dated 3-19-15, proposing 2
lots off a common accessway from West Wind Road in the Town of Trumbull. A copy of
the application is on file in the Office of the Town Clerk.
Dated April 16, 2015 by Robert Maquat, Chairman, Planning & Zoning Commission
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